



Mar 13, 2024 11:00 CET

Bishop Johan Tyrberg visited CMP

Last week CMP had the honor of welcoming Bishop Johan Tyrberg, along with representatives from Svenska kyrkan to CMP. According to tradition, a bishop's visitation is a significant event in the Diocese of Lund. During the visit, discussions centered around CMP's activities and our commitment to sustainability. The meeting provided an insightful exchange of ideas and perspectives on how CMP is contributing to the community in terms of social sustainability. Representatives from Sjömans-service, Sjöfartsverket and Port of Landskrona were also present, enriching the discussions further.

Contacts



Ulrika Prytz Rugfelt
Press Contact
Chief Communications & Sustainability Officer
ulrika.prytz@cmport.com
+46 70 252 00 98